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Subject: Re: Hello from Trent University 

Date: Fri, 25 Jul 2008 13:30:00 -0400 

From: 334@YRP.CA 

To: michaeljack@trentu.ca 

 

Thanks Michael and congratulations. I am sure you are going to make an excellent police officer. I will 

undoubtedly see you at your graduation ceremony at Ontario Police College several months from now so 

please say hi to me if you see me before I do. Best of luck. Armand La Barge 

 

 

 

 

----- Original Message ----- 

 

From: Michael  Jack  <michaeljack@trentu.ca> 

To: LaBarge, Armand #334 

Sent: Fri Jul 25 13:24:30 2008 

Subject: Re: Hello from Trent University 

 

Hello Chief, 

 

I just signed the offer of employment from OPP and am going to the Academy in September. I want to 

thank you for helping me choose this career. While I thought about career in policing before, it was not 

until I met you at the Trent's gym that I attended to it seriously. Meeting you was "the last straw that 

broke the camel's back." I hope all is well. Thank you! 

 

Michael 

 

>>> "LaBarge, Armand #334" <334@YRP.CA> 05/06/08 1:50 PM >>> 

 

Michael. Good luck on your process with York Regional Police. This is a good time to be applying for 

service in policing because most of the major services in Ontario are hiring. You have got some great 

qualifications so I am sure you are going to do well in the application process. 

 

All the best  Chief Armand La Barge 
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From: Michael  Jack  <michaeljack@trentu.ca> 

To: LaBarge, Armand #334 

Sent: Mon Apr 14 20:31:31 2008 

Subject: Hello from Trent University 

 

 

Hello Armand, 

 

My name is Michael Jack. I am teaching Computer Science at Trent University. We worked out last at 

Trent's gym last August. I hope you do remember me and I also hope that my letter does not get lost 

among the virtual pile of emails that you are receiving every day. I can only imagine how much work you 

have so I will be very brief. 

 

I followed your advice and got my COR done and subsequently applied to Ontario Provincial Police and 

York Regional Police. I am currently in the pre-screening stage of the hiring process for OPP and I just 

got an acknowledgement letter from YRP (please see the attached scanned copy). I figured that I am 

now in the position to drop you a line. Perhaps that could enhance my visibility to the Recruitment 

Bureau. 

 

Apart from that, I am still teaching, researching, working out, and occasionally doing target practice. 

 

Thank you 

 

Michael 

 

 

 


